
 

 

 

 

December 2022 

Dear Candidate 

The Governors of All Saints CE Primary School are looking to recruit a dynamic, inspiring, and innovative Deputy 

Head teacher to help lead our happy, dedicated, and hardworking staff team. We are a Christian school that is 

committed to giving each child the best possible education, through which they can all achieve their potential as 

unique individuals. We provide our children with a stimulating, safe environment in which they feel secure, happy 

and cared for. 

We are delighted in the fact that our Little Saints Nursery School provides pupils with a fantastic and enjoyable start 

to their educational experience.  

All Saints is a wonderful school in which to work and learn, and we are looking for a Deputy Head teacher who will 

be passionate about giving all our children the very best education. Our Church School in the lovely, historic village 

of Hesketh Bank and offers an up to date modern and exciting curriculum for all our pupils. 

If appointed as the new Deputy Head teacher to our school, you will be fortunate to work with some amazing 

talented people e.g.   

• Pupils -We have fantastic pupils who are well mannered & well motivated. 

“I love coming in each day, knowing my lessons are going to be exciting.”  

• Staff -We have talented staff who are both motivated and unified in purpose. 

“Our staff are like family with the way that we help and support each other.” 

• Parents -We have strong parental support and our Friends of the School raise significant funds for our school 

throughout academic year. 

“There has never been a day my children didn’t want to come to this school.”  

• Governors - I am fortunate to lead a highly committed, and dedicated governing body, who both challenge 

and support the Head teacher in her role. The Governors work very closely with a strong Senior 

Management Team. Together they are committed to continually drive and to raise standards. 

• Church - We have very strong links with our local Church and our local community. The Reverend David 

Dickinson leads school worship on a weekly basis and is so loved by all the children.  

If having reflected on the contents of this letter and the other information provided, you decide to apply to be 

considered as our new Deputy Head teacher, I would strongly suggest that you contact the school and arrange to 

meet with Mrs Ward our Head teacher to visit our school community, to meet with the staff and pupils and to 

discuss the life of the school. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in this important leadership post as a Deputy 

Head teacher in our amazing school. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Gerallt Evans-Hughes, Chair of Governors  


